MUNICIPAL TREE BOARD STATEMENT REGARDING THE
CITY OF SANTA FE IPM ORDINANCE

FOR APPROVAL BY THE PARKS AND RECREATION ADVISORY
BOARD.

Created and approved by the Municipal Tree Board at its meeting on October
26, 2016.

“The Municipal Tree Board is in full support of the City’s current IPM Ordinance
and the program enacted to support that Ordinance. We have complete
confidence in the professional judgement of the current IPM Manager, Victor
Lucero.”

Presented by Katherine O’Brien, Chair of the Municipal Tree Board
Other members of the Municipal Tree board:

Tracy Neal
Athena Beshur
Tom Dominguez
Janie O’Rourke



